
 

 

 

April 8th, 2021 

 

Dear Customer,  

We sincerely apologize for this add but due to raw steel cost increasing by 100% since 

November we are adding a surcharge of 6% on the steel trailers.  When raw steel prices resume 

to a near normal range, we will discontinue this surcharge.  

This will go into effect today, April 8th, 2021. 

If you have any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

EZ Trac Trailers, INC 


